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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Update to Strathcona County’s Cumulative Risk Assessment 

 

THAT Administration provide to Council by the end of third quarter of 2021, an update to 

the County’s Cumulative Risk Assessment, including risk contour maps, that identify risks 

related to industry on the western boundary of Sherwood Park, to include areas east of 

Highway 216 to RR 222 and north of Wye Road to Twp. Road 542. 

 

Background 

At the November 24, 2020 Council meeting Councillor Linton Delainey present Notice of 

Motion to be presented at the December 8, 2020 Council meeting. 

 

 

 


